
                      
 

Attention Disney Families & Friends 

In order to provide the safest school possible, Disney will be 

implementing the use of our “Safety Door” and “Sally Port.” 

Effective immediately, the door to the main office will remain closed 

throughout the day and visitors will remain in the “Sally Port” until 

we are able to “buzz” them in to the office.  It will be necessary for 

you to sign in and provide identification (if necessary) before you 

may enter the main area of the building. 

We sincerely hope families remain comfortable coming to the school.  

In no way do we want this to prevent families from feeling welcome.  

As always, parents are encouraged to communicate with staff 

whenever the need arises.  We do encourage you to make an 

appointment with staff to better communicate with you about your 

child.  We understand that exceptions will arise, but please contact 

teachers for meetings whenever possible. 

All buildings in Fraser Public Schools are utilizing this system for the 

safety and security of all of our children.   

We appreciate your patience and understanding! 


